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115 Chicago Blvd 

I, Mabel Vergara along with my husband, Mittchell Vergara, the property owner of 115 Chicago Blvd, acknowledge that this site 

plan submitted for the purpose of rezoning this property is in accordance with all applicable provisions of the Unified Development 

Code. We understand that the City Council approval of a site plan in conjunction with a rezoning case does not relieve us from 

adherence to any all City-adopted Codes at the time of plan submittal for building permits.  




